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February 18, 2022 
 
Re: Keiser University  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 

As active business partners in the Tampa Bay area, the Tampa Bay Chamber appreciates Keiser 

University’s support of the business community and the important role they play in making Tampa 

Bay a strong and vibrant area. Representing over 1,400 businesses in the community, the Tampa 

Bay Chamber believes that the future of Tampa Bay is bright and that by having a strong higher 

education community in our region we will ensure the workforce development needed for a 

prosperous economy. 

Tampa Bay has seen tremendous growth and advancement and we believe that educational 

institutions like Keiser University will help to further that growth and development in the region 

for years to come. Staff from Keiser University are heavily involved and dedicated to our Workforce 

Development Committee, and Military Advisory Committee, which further instills their 

commitment and focus on making our community a strong and vibrant home for all. 

As a community, we fully understand the importance of support, and the Tampa Bay Chamber 

support Keiser University and will be here to help, should they need it.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Bob Rohrlack, CCE 

President & CEO, Tampa Bay Chamber 


